
 

 

NOTICE OF SAN BERNARDINO COUNTY 

CLIENT ELIGIBLE BOARD SEAT VACANCIES 

 
Inland Counties Legal Services is seeking client-eligible persons with an 
understanding of the challenges encountered by the poor and elderly. 

 
San Bernardino County Community Based Organizations 

are invited to apply for a seat on the ICLS Board of Directors. 
 

The Board is composed of attorneys and low income individuals committed to 
equal access to justice and who govern the organization. 

 
Inland Counties Legal Services, Inc., a nonprofit law firm, 

has provided free legal services in civil cases to low-income individuals and 
families since 1958. ICLS is the primary provider of such legal services 

in Riverside and San Bernardino Counties. 
 

For more information, call Nancy M. Bigelow, Sr. PAI Manager, at 
951-368-2538. 

 


